
Dear Families, 
we hope you have been settled well in our city. There are a lot of people who would like to get to 
know and to support new residents of the city. 

• Would you like to get in touch with people of Halle and to meet them?
• Would you enjoy exploring the city together with people of the city?
• Do you and your child/ren like to be supported learning German?
• Would you and your child/ren like to do something together with families of Halle, e.g.   

going to the zoo, visit the library, going to a playground and many more?

The Freiwilligen-Agentur connects you with people of Halle who would like to do something to-
gether with you and your child/ren. We call that “Willkommens-Paten” which last about one year. 
You and/or your child/ren and the family will meet about once a week, depending on how you and 
the other family like it to be.

Important
• The program “Willkommens-Paten”   

is free of cost.
• Your status of residence is not important    

for the  “Willkommens-Paten”.
• Your child/ren may be between 6    

and 11 years old.

If you are interested to get to know, to meet or/and to do something with a family from Halle, 
please contact the person you got this letter from. We are looking forward to you!

 

Willkommens-Patenschaften
For children of refugee families

- something for your children!

Kontakt
Freiwilligen-Agentur Halle
Nicole Niemann, Sulamith Fenkl-Ebert
Leipziger Straße 82 
06108 Halle (Saale)

Phone: +49 (0)345/ 200 28 10 
E-Mail: willkommenspaten@freiwilligen-agentur.de
www.freiwilligen-agentur.de 


